
 

CENTRAL LIBRARY 

No. NITHL/Notices/2018/ Date : 06-12-2018 

NOTICE  

Dear Students,  
Keeping in view the Exams, Library will remain open on 08-12-2018 as well 

despite being Holiday for returning the Books and collecting the fine from students. You 

are required to return books borrowed from library as well as pay overdue fine 

before leaving on Summer Break.  

Please note that:  

1. The Book borrowed from Book Bank may be returned at the Help Desk Counter of the 

Main Entrance of the Library (Near Lecturer Hall Complex). 

2. The overdue fine will be collected only after returning all the books from library including 

books borrowed from book bank. 

3. If overdue fine exceeds Rs. 200.00 (Rs. Two Hundred Only), the membership of that 

student will be suspended for the next semester i.e. he/she would not be able to get books 

issued from library (including Book Bank) for the next semester. 

4. In case, you have lost any book, you are required to bring the replacement copy of the 

same. The edition of the replacement copy should be of same or newer than the lost book. 

Overdue fine and Penalty of Rs. 50.00 will be collected only after replacement of the lost 

book. 

 

Librarian 

Copy to: 

1. Coordinator (Security) for necessary action please. 
2. All hostels, for display on the notice boards.  
3. All the Notice boards of the Library. 

  


